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May 11, 2022 
 
RE: BPA’s BP-24 Rate Case and TC-24 Tariff Proceeding Kick-off Workshop 
 
Powerex appreciates the opportunity to comment on the presentation and workshop material from April 27, 
2022, regarding the BP-24 Rate Case and TC-24 Tariff Proceeding Kick-off Workshop. In response to the 
requested feedback on the Attachment C: Long Term ATC topic, Powerex has a slight preference for 
Alternative B regarding the frequency of the commercial powerflow studies.  Powerex also prefers 
Alternative B from a transparency perspective so that customers and stakeholders have the most up to date 
information, data, input, and outputs. 
 
Powerex also has one clarifying question that was not addressed during the presentation.   Is there a deadline 
for topics to be considered under BP-24 or TC-24, or can customers raise topics anytime during the pre-rate 
case workshop process?   

 
Thank you kindly for considering our comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Raj Hundal 
Director, Market Policy and Practices 
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